
 

This Week’s Highlights 

 The Nursery children had a fabulous trip to New Brighton to explore the 

fairy garden and houses. I’m sure they slept well that night as they did do 

a lot of walking. Well done to them all for fabulous behaviour! 

 Year 1 have been looking at adaptations in our science work this week, 

looking at how polar bears are specially adapted to living in the cold 

climate of the Arctic. 

 Year 2 have enjoyed finding out about the different habitats animals 

(including big, bad wolves) live in and how the species in each of these 

habitats depend on each other for survival.  

 Year 3 have had a very productive week returning to our regular timetable 

after assessment week. Children have finished their own character cards 

for their witch in English, are starting to learn about money and its value 

in maths as well as the human skeleton in science. We also visited Parr 

Library on Thursday-BUSY, BUSY!!!   

 Year 4 have enjoyed exploring the character of the Evil Witch and Snow 

White during World Book Week. They have created some amazing 

newspaper reports, wanted posters, fact files, monologues and pop up 

books all inspired by our book ‘Inside the Villains’. The children had a 

brilliant time on our trip to Chester. Their behaviour was excellent and 

everybody left Chester knowing a lot more about Romans.  

 Year 5 have had the best time working on our book theme of villains, 

we’ve done LOTS of work on giants from different stories. Please check 

out the website to see some pictures of our fabulous creations like our 

dream catchers and giant pop up books! 

 Year 6 have created some amazing writing based on an emotional scene 

from the story WarHorse. They have described the setting and characters 

to build atmosphere and suspense.  

 All children and staff had an absolute ball celebrating World Book 

Day. The children looked amazing! Thank you so much to our 

fabulous parents / carers for helping them to enjoy the day. 
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Our value next week 

is   

Independence 
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

We demonstrated respect this week: 

Nursery: Jackson F, 
Gabriel M, Toby H, 
William H 
 
Reception:  Ethan B, 
Mia C, Matthew N, 
Alfie N 
 

Year 3: Alex P, Ethan 
B,Mr Garry would like to 
celebrate the 15 library 
members in his class this 
week! 
 
Year 4:  Lacey, Reggie 
O, Nathan C and Lilly 
L. 

Year 1: Ellie F, Freya, 
Scarlett P, Willow M 

Year 5:  Charlie B, 
Isabella H, Olivia L, 
Mary J  

Year 2:  Layla S, Tyler 
Tr,  Casey R, Elektra 
R 
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Year 6: Keegan T, 
Brandon L, Courtney P, 
Olivia M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

  Nursery - nurture 
  Reception -  
Year 1 – fact 
Year 2 – nature    
 
 

Year 3-  evaluate 
Year 4 – attributes  
Year 5 – vast 
Year 6 –  empathy 
 

  
  
  

Problems of the Week 
For a chance to win a fabulous maths puzzle, complete one of the 

problems below and post the answer in the box in the foyer. Remember, 
you can write your answer on any paper, just remember to write your 

name on it.  
This week, all children who complete the problem of the week 

will earn a Dojo 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – RRG 92.7% 
KS1 – Y2LB 95.5% 
LKS2 – Y3JG 96.7% 
UKS2 – Y6JM 94.9% 
Maths Whizz Champion  Riley D Y6KK 

Reading Plus Champion Olivia M Y6JM 

Netballers of the Week: Lesley and Lorelai  
Please note there is no netball session next week. 
 


